
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that Roads Department will be conducting road crossing culvert 
construction on Sideroad 3 between Line 8 and Line 10 in the Township of Wellington 
North. This work will involve a 1-day road closure on Wednesday Oct.30th between the 
hours of 9am and 3pm. Weather Permitting.  
 

 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
 
Regards, 
Kurt Ferguson  
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
  


